
Good Evening, 
 
I write further to the receipt of a Temporary Event Notice (attached) served by Mr Long on behalf of 
NEON, Bridport in respect of an event for 1st January 2022.  On behalf of the Chief Officer of Dorset 
Police I wish to object to this TEN on the basis that to allow the licensable activity proposed risks 
undermining the licensing objective to prevent crime and disorder.  
 
I have taken the opportunity to highlight my concerns in the attached Supplementary Report and 
have attached further appendices in support of that further evidence.  
 
I would be grateful if you could please advise the date and time for the hearing which will be 
attended by my colleague, John Bean. 
 
Regards, 
 
Gareth Gosling 2551 
Sergeant 
 
Drug and Alcohol Harm Reduction Team 
Territorial Policing Prevention Department | Bournemouth Police Station, Dorset Police 
E: gareth.gosling@dorset.pnn.police.uk | T: 752 2824 (01202 222824) | 
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